
Vol. 58         May 5, 2024    No. 18 

MT. PLEASANT  MENNONITE  CHURCH 

 “Reaching Up, Together, Out!”  

Pastor: Nevin Mast           Associate Pastor: Keith Miller          
Secretary: Christina Mast         Treasurer : Brenda Delagrange 
Phone: 757/482-2215   FAX: 757/546-9158                Website: www.mpmc.net                      
Email: mpmcoffice@gmail.com                                               

If you are visiting with us today, please fill out a visitor card and place it in the 
offering box at the back of the sanctuary.  Please join us again next Sunday.

9:30 AM            SUNDAY SCHOOL      
         
Adult        Richard Kephart 
                   Sanctuary 

Young Adult         Mike and Tina Harrell 
        Upstairs Sunday School Room 
              
Youth                                                                                Inga Mast      
         Fellowship Hall 

Children                    Children’s Sunday School Team 
                     Fellowship Hall 

Prelude                 Dave Zook
             
10:30 AM          WORSHIP SERVICE   

Welcome & Opening Prayer                             

Opening Hymn                                 Gospel Group 
                              
Announcements, Scripture,          Ronnie Keffer 
Sharing Time, & Congregational Prayer                  
    
Worship Music                                  Gospel Group
                              
Message             Pastor Nevin 

“Put on All of God’s Armor!”- Belted with Truth 
Ephesians 6:10-17   

Announcements 

Ride For Missions 
Do you enjoy cycling and want to use your miles to make a difference in the 
world? Join us July 27-31, for the 19th annual Ride for Mission as we spend 
five days pedaling and exploring the beautiful terrain of Maryland and 
Delaware. Registration closes June 21, so don’t delay! Learn more at 
rosedaleinternational.org/rfm.  

Sponsorships for the Mt. Pleasant Christian School Auction on Saturday, 
June 1, are now available. If you are interested in a banner in the school gym 
or would like to donate an item (large items will be accepted starting May 
27), please email auction@mtpleasantchristian.org 

SAVE THE DATES: 

May 7 and May 9, at 4:30 p.m. - MPCS Baseball Team Home Games 
(last two home games of the season) 

YOUTH! - Join us on Sunday, May 19, from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m., at MPCS 
(Please note the date and location change, more details will follow next week.) 

July 21 - 25 - Vacation Bible School! 

August 15, 7:00 p.m. - Annual Church Business Meeting 

September 6 - 8, 2024 - Church Retreat at Williamsburg Christian Retreat 
Center 

http://www.mpmc.net
mailto:mpmcoffice@gmail.com
http://rosedaleinternational.org/rfm
mailto:auction@mtpleasantchristian.org


Ministry Team Sunday Schedule 

Sunday, May 5, 2024 

Greeters 
Ronnie and Christina Keffer 

Usher 
Bob Walker 

Audio 
Jason Zook 

Facebook 
Colton Keffer 

Nursery Attendants 
Grace Mast and Raelynn Keffer 

Sunday, May 12, 2024 

Greeters 
Ricky and Samantha Keffer 

Usher 
Derek Christensen 

Audio 
Kurt Jarchow 

Video 
James Booth 

Facebook 
Steven McVicker 

Nursery Attendant 
Christina Mast 

Leadership Committee 
  Nevin Mast - Lead Pastor    Keith Miller - Associate Pastor  

Lynn Keffer - Administrative    John Miller - Community Life  
Inga Mast - Missions &Evangelism    Nancy Deal - Worship     

Bob Walker - Spiritual Growth  
Leadership Committee meets the second Thursday of each month.  Please 

contact Pastor Nevin if you have any agenda items you wish to have heard. 



Prayer and Praise 

Ken Kurtz was hospitalized last week for fluid on his lungs. Thankfully the 
fluid did not contain cancer cells. Let’s remember Ken and Ruth in prayer as 
Ken is recovering at home. 

Debbie Hallstrom’s brother Donnie Dirks has been struggling possibly with 
diverticulitis and may need surgery. Let’s lift him to the Lord in prayer during 
this time of uncertainty; may the Lord bless Donnie’s doctors with wisdom 
regarding his care. 

Sandy Lehman has not been feeling well. Let’s lift Sandy up to the Lord; may 
His presence encourage and strengthen her on the hard days. 

Chris and Tracy Bronokowski are caring for two foster children, who they 
desire to adopt. Let’s remember them in prayer as they move forward in the 
adoption process. 

Nina Troyer’s friend’s son Jordan Hobbs, who is in this thirty’s, has been 
diagnosed with brain cancer. Let’s remember this young man in prayer. 

We give the Lord praise for Johnny Scott’s health improvements.  Let’s 
continue to remember Johnny and Judy in prayer; may the Lord bless Johnny 
with a full recovery. 

Let’s continue to lift Jim Leader, Ken Kurtz, Opie Besso, and Betty 
Vanderploeg to the Lord in prayer as they battle cancer. 

Let’s pray for the MPCS Auction Committee as they prepare for the annual 
school auction on June 1. 

As the conflict in Israel continues, let’s not become weary in praying for 
peace. 


